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NEWS          NEWS          NEWS 

 The clubs 2017 Financial Report is included with this Month’s Newsletter. 

 See upcoming activities for our planned February Dinner Event. 

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * 

Message From The President 

Hopefully everyone has survived the recent icy weather unscathed.  On a personal note, I bought 
a larger snow blower to make removing the snow banks by the street and the drifted snow 
easier to remove.  Although my older snow blower ran very well, it struggled by the street and 
getting through snow drifts that required me do a lot of shovel work.  At this point, the positive 
effect the new bigger machine has had is we have not had a large snow event for me to test it 
out.  Even if we don't have another big snow event before spring arrives, I won't be 
disappointed.  On a side note, I guess we'll have to see what Paunxsutawney Phil's long range 
forecast is and wait and see if it's anymore accurate than our local meteorologists daily 
forecasting. 

Just a quick reminder regarding the club's upcoming activity this month.  See additional info 
regarding the February activity later in the Newsletter under Upcoming Activities. 

Wishing everyone a Happy Valentine's Day. 

Ray. 

http://www.midmainevettes.com/
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J A N U A R Y  D I N N E R  A C T I V I T Y 

We had ten people at our January Dinner Activity at Marco's Restaurant in Lewiston.  
Attending were Dan and Michelle Kary, Dick and Pauline, Bob Dulac, Brent and Mel, and my 
son, my mother and myself.  

During the meal, I asked for suggestions for our February Dinner Activity get together and the 
suggestion made was to go to the Chick -a-dee restaurant . 

Everyone enjoyed a pleasant evening with many taking home doggie bags.  Looking forward to 
seeing everyone at the Chick -a-dee. 

  

  

 



 

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * 

U P C O M I N G  A C T I V I T I E S  

February 

Saturday, February 17
th

 Dinner at the Chick-a-dee restaurant on Lisbon Street in Lewiston.  
We have 5:00 pm reservations.  Emails to follow to confirm our 
reservations. 

 

March 

Saturday, March 17
th

 Dinner at a local restaurant to be determined.  More information to 
follow in the March Newsletter. 

 

April 

Saturday, April 21
st
 Dinner at a local restaurant to be determined.  More information to 

follow in the April Newsletter. 

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * 

REGIONAL ACTIV IT IES  

Tues., April 3rd Eastern Mass Corvette Club Cruise Night 
!ǇǇƭŜōŜŜΩǎ wŜǎǘŀǳǊŀƴǘ ς Rt. 1 & Rt. 27 Walpole MA 
Every Tuesday through October 
Bill Schroeder 781-812-9991 

 
Sat., April 7th NCRS Judging School ς 9:00am ς 3:00pm 

Mike Grande/Corvette Mike New England 
74 North Main St./Rte. 58., Carver, MA  02330 
www.corvettemikenewengland.com ς 508-747-8388 

 
Sat., April 21st ά!ŘŀƳǎ 5Ŝǘŀƛƭ /ƭƛƴƛŎέ ς 11:00am-2:00pm 

Corvette Mike New England 
74 North Main St/Rte. 58, Carver, MA 02330 
www.corvettemikenewengland.com ς 508-747-8388 

 

http://www.corvettemikenewengland.com/
http://www.corvettemikenewengland.com/


MID MAINE VETTES 

     2017 TREASURER'S REPORT 

     

     CASH BALANCE, January 1, 2017 
   

$1,143.87 

     INCOME: 
    

     2017 dues (19) 

 
$375.00 

  Less dues received in '16 (13) 

 
($260.00) $115.00 

 2018 dues received in '17 (10) 

  
$200.00 

 2019 dues received in '17 (2) 

  
$40.00 

 Interest from savings 

  
$1.23 

 Christmas party (13) 

  
$150.00 

 Patches 

  
$3.00 

 Hats 

  
$45.00 

 Shirts 

  
$107.00 

 

     Total Income 
   

$640.73 

     EXPENSES: 

    

     Shirts 

  
$100.23 

 Christmas Party Gift certificates 

  
$105.00 

 Christmas Party--Rolandeau's 

  
$442.76 

 Hats 

  
$219.44 

 Newsletters 

  
$67.50 

 Postage 

  
$14.01 

 

     Total Expenses 
   

$984.94 

     CASH BALANCE, December 31, 2017 

   
$$883355..6666  

     CLUB ASSETS: 
    Hats: 13 @ $15.00= 

 
$193.00 

 Tee shirts: 35 @ $2.00= 

 
$70.00 

 Patches: (4") 40 @ $3.00= 

 
$120.00 

 

 
(3") 93 @ $2.50= 

 
$232.50 

 Total Assets 
   

$615.50 

     Total Cash & Club Assets ï 12/31/17 
   

$1,451.16  



Birthd ays 
  

February 5 Susan Dubuc 

February 12 Lenny Childress 

 

March 3 Ron Girouard 

March 6 Connie Kell 

March 6 Ron Dubuc 

March 27 Ray Blier 

 

Anniversaries  
 

February Michael & Pauline Lunn 

 

 

 

March 14 None Known 

 

 

 

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * 

C L U B  A P P A R E L  &  M I S C .  I T E M S  F O R  S A L E  

The club has Polo Shirts, Hats, Magnetic Name Tags and Club 

Patches available for sale.  

The club is also having a liquidation sale on club T- Shirts 

for $2.00 each to be sold on a first come first serve basis.  

The following is a list of the remaining T - shirts.  

Regular T - Shirts  (Sizes xx - xx)  Sleeveless T - Shirts  

13 Medium  (38 - 40)  11 Small  (34 - 36)  6 Medium  (38 - 40)  

3 Children's Large 

(14 - 16)  
 2 Small  (34 - 36)  

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * 

Contact Information  

Please provide me with any changes to your email address, home mailing address or 
telephone/cell phone numbers.  This information is needed for providing Newsletters & 
contacting members regarding upcoming activities and to provide members with info from other 
New England Corvette Clubs.  Thanks, Ray Faucher 



 

 

 

     
 

MEMBERS WHO HAVE A BUSINESS OR PROFESSIONAL SERVICE 

  

 

 

 

 

 

IF A MEMBER HAS A BUSINESS OR PROVIDES A SERVICE, JUST PROVIDE ME WITH A BUSINESS CARD OR OTHER 

INFORMATION FOR INCLUSION ON THE CLUBS ADVERTISING PAGE FOR INCLUSION WITH THE OTHER BUSINESSES ABOVE. 

RAY 



 

 

Included in Upcoming Newsletters 

 
The clubs 2018 Activities Calendar with the March Newsletter. 

The clubs 2018 Membership list with the April Newsletter. 

 

A Beautiful 1963 Split Window Coupe 
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